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September 28, 1994

Dr. Manuel A. Alzugaray, M.D.
2240 Coral Way
Miami, Florida 33145

Dear Manuel:

Good luck to you and the Team as you prepare your first
visit to Guantanamo. As always, your work and patriotism are

exceptional.

Also, thanks for keeping me informed about your efforts on
behalf of the Cuban national who lost his leg because of a land
mine. I have also been in contact with Dennis Hays regarding his
case. Although his is a tragic case, with help from the Miami
Medical Team Foundation and Handicapped of America, he is in very

good hands.

Please contact me if I can be of a help and keep me
informed as to all aspects of your impoytant mission.

CordiAlly,
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March 16, 1995

Dr. Manuel A. Alzugaray, M.D.

2340 Coral Way
Miami, Florida 33145

Dear Manuel:

As always,
1 Miami Medic ; :
E forwarded gives evidence to the serious W

continues to do.

please continue to keep
our struggle.
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I appreciate the frequent updates regarding the

al Team’s Guantanamo Operations. The summary yocu
ork you and your team

us informed as we work together in



